
 

 

 

 

DATE:   October 29, 2014 
TO:        Mayor and City Council 
FROM:  Dave Kanner, city administrator 
RE:        F&B tax enforcement update 
 
 
 
I would like to take a few minutes at your November 3rd study session to update you on the 
current status of Food & Beverage Tax collection efforts.  As you know, we have found some 
operators at the Grower’s Market who owe tax.  They have not responded to our demand letters 
and the Grower’s Market is now seeking relief on their behalf.  I want to be sure that staff’s 
actions moving forward are consistent with Council’s wishes.   
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